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Sheriff Gary W. Howard 
-------------- 

News Release 
Monday, June 20, 2011 

 
 

The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office investigated a two car motor vehicle accident on 6/17/11 
at 4:33 PM in the town of Owego.  A vehicle operated by Nelda Lynch, age 72, of 239 E. 
Temple St., Owego, was traveling south on State Route 38 and crossed the double yellow 
lines and struck a vehicle operated by 22 year old Sabina Barrett.  Lynch was issued an 
appearance ticket for failure to yield the right of way. 
 
The Owego Fire Department assisted at the scene. 
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